
Cornerstone Christian School 

2nd Grade 

Academics 

Bible: Continue      

memorizing the books of 

the New Testament,   

students will be tested 

over these Friday,   

September 8. We will  

discuss how God made man 

in His own image this 

week. 

 

Math: The concepts for 

the week are: dividing 

shapes into halves, 

telling time to the 1/2 

hour, one 1/2 of a num-

ber, combining dimes and 

pennies, ordering coins 

and bills, greater than 

less than, subtraction 

review. 

 

Reading: We will begin 

reading assessments, and 

prepare students for 

reading groups.  

 

 

 

 

  

Writing:  both second grade classes will  complete the 

writing activity on how seeds travel. 
 

Phonics: Review of Chart 6 

 

 

Spelling:  The pre-test for List #3 is  

Wednesday the 7th. Any words missed should 

be written five times each, all other words 

only one time each. If two or more words 

are missed the student will take the Final 

Test over List #3 on Friday the 9th of  

September. 

 

Science: We will continue our study on 

Plants; add the history of George  Washing-

ton Carver, and his contribution to the 

study of Botany. The unit test over plants 

will be this Friday the 9th. We take our 

first field trip on October 7th. Please be 

looking for an email/

letter home for more 

information. 

 

 

 

 

Mrs. Burkett’s email: 

dburkett@CCSNebraska.org 

 

Mrs. Pfortmiller’s email: 

apfortmiller@CCSNebraska.org 
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Special points of interest: 

P.E. is on Tuesday and 
Thursday, be sure your stu-
dent wears appropriate 
clothing to participate. 

Music is Tuesday/
Wednesday 

Recess is at 9:15 and 12:00 
daily, please be sure to pack 
a light jacket as our Nebras-
ka weather can change 
quickly. 

Lunch is from 11:00-11:25, 
students need to order milk 
tickets if needed. Also you 
should have  located  a Hot 
Lunch order form  in your 
students  papers  from Fri-
day. 

Snack is every afternoon and 
provided by  the parent. 

“Reading about nature is fine, but if a person walks in 

the woods and listens carefully, he can learn more than 

what is in books, for they speak with the voice of God.” 

George Washington Carver 

 
 

  

 

 

Classroom News 

September 5-9, 2016 

Volume #3 


